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Temporary Road Closure for Filming in Stonecrest 

City announces film production scheduled for June 28.  

 

Stonecrest, GA – The City of Stonecrest has issued a film permit for a temporary road closure and drone 

operations on Lithonia Industrial Boulevard between I-20 [south of exit ramp] to Woodrow Road on 

Tuesday, June 28 from 9 a.m. until 3 p.m.  

 

### 

 

About the City of Stonecrest 

The City of Stonecrest is located in DeKalb County, Georgia. The City operates under a Council-Manager 

form of government. The City is minutes from downtown Atlanta and Hartsfield-Jackson International 

Airport. Stonecrest offers residents a live-work-play community. The City is known for shopping and 

restaurants in The Mall at Stonecrest area. Residents and visitors can explore nature or hiking trails and 

cycling opportunities in the area. For more information, visit: www.stonecrestga.gov. 
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